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13
th
 October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer with a child in EYFS to Year 6 
 
Parents Evening: Wednesday 15

th
 November & Thursday 16

th
 November 2023, 3.00 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.  

 
The first Parents Evening is fast approaching and the face to face meetings will be between 3.00 p.m. and 6.00 p.m. 
on Wednesday 15

th
 November and Thursday 16

th
 November 2023.  *The one exception is for Otters class whose 

Parents Evening will take place on Wednesday 22
nd

 November and Thursday 23
rd

 November instead.   
 
This first Parents Evening is the chance to discuss how your child has settled into their new class and look at their 
achievements so far this year.  To make an appointment, please click on the below Parents Evening Appointment 
Form by 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday 18

th
 October at the latest.  Staff will confirm your allocated appointment time 

via ClassDojo on Monday 6
th
 November 2023.    

 
Parents Evening Appointment Form 

 
What Will Teachers Talk About? 
Teachers will talk about your child’s continuing progress including their relationships with others and how together 
we can ensure they achieve their best. We will also talk about the next steps in learning and the way in which you 
can help at home. We firmly believe that learning at Round Hill Primary School should be filled with creative 
opportunities and not just about academic progress. We will always place emphasis on children having fun and 
learning through a varied curricular experience. 
 
Research shows that feedback has the biggest impact on children’s learning and we strongly believe that having 
your child involved in the conversation will assist in their continued progress.  On this basis we would encourage 
your child to come into all of the meeting. The teachers will be prepared for this to happen and if there are 
confidential things to talk about then your child can sit just outside of earshot for that element of the feedback.  
 
Taking Time for Talk with Parents  
We will again be offering some parents/carers longer consultation times.  We call these ‘Taking Time for Talk’.  If the 
‘Taking Time for Talk’ applies to you then your child’s class teacher will be in touch with you directly.     
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Adrian Nash 
 
Adrian Nash 
Head Teacher 
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